
 
 

April 4, 2016 
Announcement 1113 

 

Update for Provider Type 29:  Skilled Nursing Services 

Codes G0299 and G0300 Will No Longer Deny 

Update to Web Announcement 1059:  Effective with claims with dates of service on or after March 29, 2016, 

skilled nursing services codes G0299 and G0300 have been updated in the system and will no longer deny when 

submitted by provider type 29 (Home Health Agency).  Claims for codes G0299 and G0300 with dates of service 

on or after January 1, 2016, through March 28, 2016, that denied with edit code 0309 (Services not covered) will 

be automatically reprocessed.  Providers will be notified in a future web announcement when the affected claims 

will be reprocessed. 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1059_20160122.pdf

